
Stellar&Co. 

Dear Business Partners 

 

Notice of Temporary Closure 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage. 

We would like to inform you that our office will be temporarily closed on the following 

days. 

 

The following are the dates of the temporary closure. 

 

■Temporary closing days 

 

Stellar Works Showroom 

October 2, 2024 (Wednesday) 

October 16, 2024 (Wednesday) 

Normal business hours: Weekdays 9:00-17:00 Closed: Saturdays, Sundays, and national holidays 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


